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28th January, 2019 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
 
As you know we recently changed our school uniform to Tesco online. Tesco 
no longer provide this service and it has been transferred to My Clothing. This 
is the same supplier Tesco were using and the quality and price all remain the 
same.  
 
To order your uniform simply log into  
 
myclothing.com and choose John Bunyan Primary in the search box.  
 
Any queries please speak to Mrs Pickard.  
 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Lisa Pickard  
Office Manager  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


